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Dear Parent / Carer, 

 

We are incredibly proud of the diverse range of musical opportunities available at South Farnham School. In 

addition to our timetabled whole class music lessons each week, many children at the Junior Site choose to 

learn an instrument in school through our partners Surrey Arts and Omar Hayes - Drum Teacher. 

 

These music lessons take place during the school day in our dedicated music practice rooms with specialist 

instrumental teachers. Options are available for 20-minute and 30-minute 1:1 lessons, with small group 

tuition available for some instruments at a reduced fee.  

 

Registration is currently open for individual and small group music lessons at our Junior Site directly via our 

partners below: 

 

Instrument Contact Details for Lesson Application 

Brass 
Surrey Arts: 

www.bit.ly/SA-SpeedAdmin (Online Applications) 

01483 519303 (Telephone) 

surreyartsmusic@surreycc.gov.uk (Email) 

Piano 

Strings 

Voice 

Woodwind 

Drums 
Omar Hayes – Drum Teacher: 

thedrumteacher@gmail.com (Email) 

 

Please contact the providers above for further information, including to register for lessons and details of 

fees. Please note that all transactions are handled directly by the providers and not by the school. 

 

There are wide ranging benefits to taking up music lessons and they are wonderful opportunity for children 

to express themselves musically, develop lifelong skills and pursue their talents. We would therefore be 

delighted to see new children registering for music lessons over the coming weeks, embracing the joy of 

learning a musical instrument. 

 

Should you have any questions about individual music lessons, please do not hesitate to contact me via the 

school office. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Fitzgerald 
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